

Crotts III TO PNG

Dear Pastor, Church Family, and Praying Friends,

First I want to apologize for the delay with this letter, I just sat down to write November's letter and saw that this one never went out as scheduled. I am sorry.

September and October were really good months for us. and God blessed us greatly. We have nearly 80% of our support goal coming in. We also had one church give us \$10,000 toward a vehicle and other needs, that was a huge blessing to us. Along with that we had 5 new churches vote to take us on for support. We are thrilled with progress made these last few months. We are working on the paper work side of things to be ready to leave early next year. Please be praying toward this end. Thank you again for your prayer and financial support.

The Grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you, Richard Crotts III Missionary to Papua New Guinea

This past month we have been with:

- Quenemo Baptist Church Pastor Jeff Moore
- Windsor Baptist Church Pastor Jeremy Wynn
- Lighthouse Baptist Church Pastor Nathan Scholz

- Peak View Baptist Church Pastor Steven Jones
- Sioux City Baptist Church Pastor Quentin Vaughn
- Second Baptist Church-Festus Pastor James King
- Liberty Baptist Church Pastor Gary Jackson